
Testimony in Support of 1475 – Phil Murphy for the NDSGA   

Chairman Holmberg and Committee, the ND Soybean Growers give a big thumbs-up to 1475.  While I 

would prefer an acronym different than ADD for the fund, I realize most folks did not come from an 

educator’s background.  Obviously, this legislation would serve our Agricultural community well and 

would provide significant incentives enabling projects such as a soybean crush plant.  That alone would 

be a game-changer for our farmers by changing the economics of the industry.  We would be able to 

keep much more of our product in state, saving transportation costs, producing oil which has a ready 

market and cranking out proteins for feeding livestock of many types.  Please strongly consider a Do 

Pass recommendation for this bill.  We thank you! 


